
STATE BOARD OF REFRIGERATION CONTRACTORS
1027 US 70 HIGHWAY WEST, SUITE 221

GARNER, NC      27529

TELEPHONE:   919-779-4711
E-MAIL:  REFRIGERATIONBOARD@REFRIGERATIONBOARD.ORG

WEBSITE:  WWW.REFRIGERATIONBOARD.ORG

APPLICATION FOR A REPLACEMENT CFC CARD

DIRECTIONS:  Complete this entire form to the best of your knowledge.    Please allow 10 - 14 days to process your request.

Name:   

Street Address:  

City, State, Zip: 

Telephone Number:        Social Security Number: 

Type of Certification Received: 

Your Certification Number (if known): 

When and where did you take the examination? Approximate year, which Community College, etc.

Note that if you took the examination at a location other than a Community College in North Carolina 
or South Carolina, it is unlikely that we are the testing agency that has your records. You will need to 
contact the location where you took the exam and find out which agency issued your CFC card. A full 
list of Section 608 Testing Centers can be found here: 
https://www.epa.gov/section608/section-608-technician-certification-programs

Mail this form, a copy of a photo ID, and $25.00 to: SBRC, 1027 US Highway 70 West, Suite 221, 
Garner, NC 27529.

Method of Payment:   ___  Check   ___ Money Order

We no longer accept credit cards in our office. You can choose to pay on-line via PayIt.Gov at:

https://pay.payitgov.com/nc-refrigeration-board

For Payable select 'CFC – Replacement CFC Card $25' and enter '$25' under Payment Amount. In 
order to look up your card, we will need either the Certification Number or your Social Security 
Number. If you are not certain you took the exam through us, please call our office so we can verify 
whether we have your records and look up your Certifcation Number.


